This includes the public: on the web, not just via USB stick.

c. At minimum monitoring activities should also be audited annually to
ensure that quality standards are met. Results should be published on
the web, not just via USB stick.

d. A quality assurance and control plan for water quality monitoring
should be made publicly available: on the web, not just via USB stick.

4. Trequest that Hamilton BOCC require Nutrien to state its future expansion
plans, whether across the Suwannee River into Columbia County, or across the
state line into Echols County, Georgia, or elsewhere. If Nutrien has no such
plans, let them say so plainly in the Public Hearing.

5. Irequest that Hamilton BOCC require Nutrien to explain who will be
responsible for gypstacks and reclaimed areas after Nutrien ceases operations.

Thank you for your consideration.

For the rivers and the aquifer,
John S. Quarterman,
Suwannee RIVERKEEPER®
229-242-0102
contact@suwanneeriverkeeper.org
www.suwanneeriverkeeper.org
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